EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
Language Arts Planned Instructions
Summary

Attached are the proposed planned instructions for Language Arts grades 6-12.  The teaching staff has been working on completing these since the beginning of the school year.  On the January 19 professional development day, all of the English, reading and special education teachers assigned to language arts met together and reviewed them.  
The teachers will now need to move into selecting textbooks and supplemental materials to support the planned instructions.  Money for these texts has been included in the 2008-2009 budget.  In preparation for selecting textbooks, the teachers created a rubric on the professional development day and are now awaiting permission to move ahead with textbook selection if the planned instructions are approved.

Recommended Motion

That the Board of School Directors approve the planned instructions for Language Arts as submitted.

